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The Office of the Secretary of State already handles referendum/initiative petition 

titles and descriptions, and since the SOS office is in charge of elections, this makes 

sense as that would be the most appropriate entity to provide guidance to citizen 

legislators on this matter. Moving this to the legislature would create a conflict of 

interest since they will be the ones ultimately voting on it and could create the titles 

and descriptions in such as way as to fit their agenda, not the will of the petitioner(s). 

Absolute NO on HB 3390. 


